
Em Wolf – Letter of Intent 

 

 Hello Dickinson student body, my name is Emma (Em) Wolf. You may know me as the 

2021 Class President, and I hope soon for you to know me at your APSC senator.  

 This past year serving on Student Senate I have gotten the opportunity to take part in 

ESLC (Enrollment and Student Life Committee), to sit in on faculty meetings, and to work 

closely on CLIC (Campus Life Initiative Committee). In turn, I have founded that I have a want 

and desire to dedicate myself to the inner workings of Dickinson by tackling policy and 

academic changes. 

 Serving a President, I have acquired the skills of organization and leadership allowing me 

to handle the duties of APSC, which include discussing issues ranging from the curriculum and  

general academic requirements to standards and evaluations of the department. Being an active 

part of Senate I have be able to find a comfortable space to voice my opinion and stand for what 

I believe in and what I hope we can all believe in together.  

 I strongly believe that I could be an asset to making permanent change along the side of 

my other APSC senator, and I promise to give it my all. 

 Thank you all for your time and consideration, and vote Em Wolf for APSC senator! 


